## STAMFORD HILL MEETING

## March 23bd. 1939

The inaugural meeting of the branch at Stamford Hill was held on Thursday last, March 23rd. at the School Hall attached to the Servite Convent, Amhurst Park.

About 26 people attended and the Chair was taken by Dr.J.
Murphy, C.C., who delivered a short address on Partition.

The Organising Secretary then speke for about a quarter of an hour on the objects and programme of the League after which some questions were asked.

The general tone of the meeting was very satisfactory and and there is no doubt that with a man of Dr. Murphy's influence in the chair a very large branch can be built up in that area.

Dr. Murphy was elected Chairman

Mr.T. Sheehy was elected Hon. Secretary

Mrs Dennelly Magee """ Ass. Hen. Secretary

Mr. C. Magee """ Hen. Treasurer

Some members of the Committee were elected including Counciller O'Gara

Mr.Egan

Mr. O'Brien.

The next meeting was fixed Wednesday April 12th. 9 p.m.